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JUNIOR SCHOOL HOLIDAY MEET UP
Meet other families on the upcoming Mid-Term Break, Monday 29 August

Our Parent Community Network have been busy planning opportunities for Thomas Hassall
families to connect. They have come up with a lovely opportunity for students and parents to
meet on the mid-semester break. 
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View the flyer

The Parent Community Network is run by parents of Thomas Hassall Anglican College. The meet
up events have been organised by Parent Volunteers. Please note no staff will be present at these
events and parents need to supervise their own children.
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